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I oppose HB210. I appreciate ballots by mail, as they are much more convenient. I 

work 12 hour shifts, and most Tuesdays, making it impossible for me to get to a 

polling place on election days. Mail-in ballots have increased voter “turnout” rates, 

and are less expensive for our state. Please vote NO on HB210.  

Thank you, 

Kristin Pulliam 


